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UNION CORONAVIRUS TASK FORCE

At other Kindred hospitals, we’ve been able to pressure management to provide more PPE, 
establish dedicated COVID-19 wards, provide additional PTO and hazard pay, and hold regular 
labor-management meetings to address ongoing issues related to the pandemic.

Here at Kindred San Leandro, we’re putting together a team of NUHW members to take our 
concerns to management. If we want to improve our working conditions, we need to step up 
and work together. 

POLITICAL SUPPORT

There are two reasons our fellow members at Kindred hospitals in Southern California have 
been able to achieve real improvements at work:

Member involvement: A union is only as strong as its members. If we all stand together, we can 
showmanagement that we’re serious about fighting for what we deserve.

Political support: We enjoy political support among elected officials in Southern California. 
We can develop political allies here in San Leandro and greater Alameda County. With less 
than a month until the election, and there’s a lot we can do to build support among Alameda 
County Supervisors.

RN and TECH CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS

Our current Union contract for the RNs and Techs (CLSs, X-Ray Techs, Respiratory Therapists 
and Practitioners, OR Techs, Phlebotomists, and Materials Management Clerks) expires in 
March 2021. Winning a strong contract require preparation and member involvement.

TO LEARN MORE ABOUT ANY OF THESE OPPORTUNITIES...

Please contact NUHW Organizer Joaquin Recinos at (415) 770-4405 or jrecinos@nuhw.org.


